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JPB Board of Directors
Meeting of January 9, 2025

Correspondence as of December 20, 2024
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Subject

1. Dear board members my name is Gabe molitor and as the great great great grandson of
judges William Henry Harrison Curtis and also Benjamin Harrison and also the grandson in
law of a very very powerful law firm that also has disabilities and would also ...

2. RE: Dear board members my name is Gabe molitor and as the great great great grandson
of judges William Henry Harrison Curtis and also Benjamin Harrison and also the grandson
in law of a very very powerful law firm that also has disabilities and would also ...

3. Morgan hill service

4. Caltrain e-News - December 2024



From: Gabe Molitor

To: Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: Dear board members my name is Gabe molitor and as the great great great grandson of judges William Henry

Harrison Curtis and also Benjamin Harrison and also the grandson in law of a very very powerful law firm that
also has disabilities and would also ...
Date: Sunday, December 15, 2024 6:40:15 PM

[You don't often get email from gabemolitor77@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at

https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown

senders.

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:gabemolitor77@gmail.com
mailto:BoardCaltrain@samtrans.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

From: Margaret Tseng

To: Gabe Molitor; Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: RE: Dear board members my name is Gabe molitor and as the great great great grandson of judges William

Henry Harrison Curtis and also Benjamin Harrison and also the grandson in law of a very very powerful law firm
that also has disabilities and would also

Date: Monday, December 16, 2024 2:45:33 PM

Hello Mr. Molitor.
Thank you for contacting the JPB/Caltrain Board Members.

Your email was received with the subject line, "Dear board members my name is Gabe molitor and as the great great
great grandson of judges William Henry Harrison Curtis and also Benjamin Harrison and also the grandson in law of
a very very powerful law firm that also has disabilities and would also ...", but no details in the body of your email.
We wanted to follow up and address any concerns/comments that you may have for the Board.

Thank you.
Margaret

Margaret Tseng
Acting Executive Officer/District Secretary | Phone: (650) 551-6108 | Email: mailto:tsengm(@samtrans.com

From: Gabe Molitor <gabemolitor77@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2024 6:40 PM

To: Board (@caltrain.com) <Board@caltrain.com>

Subject: Dear board members my name is Gabe molitor and as the great great great grandson of judges William
Henry Harrison Curtis and also Benjamin Harrison and also the grandson in law of a very very powerful law firm
that also has disabilities and would also ...

[You don't often get email from gabemolitor77@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown
senders.

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:TsengM@samtrans.com
mailto:gabemolitor77@gmail.com
mailto:BoardCaltrain@samtrans.com
mailto:tsengm@samtrans.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

Morgan hill service
From Propeller Head <prophead@yahoo.com>

Date Fri 12/20/2024 8:04 AM

To Board (@caltrain.com) <Board@Caltrain.com>

You don't often get email from prophead@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

ATTENTION: This email came from an extemialsauyreendemot open attachments or click on links from

You have to figure out how to get Morgan Hill weekend service. To have all this unused infrastructure

is a waste. Extremely limited weekday service is also difficult to plan around. Please improve our
services here in Morgan Hill

Thank you
Mr Beral



Caltrain e-News - December 2024
From Dan Lieberman <liebermand@samtrans.com>

Date Fri 12/20/2024 2:00 PM
To Board (@caltrain.com) <board@caltrain.com>

ATTENTION: This email came from an extemalsaureendermot open attachments or click on links from

ALL ABOARD

e-News

It’s Been a Great 2024...

There won’t be anything under my tree
that’s quite as nice as our new electrified
fleet, but it’s still a wonderful opportunity to
look back over the incredible year we've
had. In this month’s issue, we’ll be
discussing innovative new technology
called RailSentry that will help make
Caltrain safer for everyone, our beloved
Holiday Train and the joy it brings to
communities along the corridor, and how
we took our first step towards making our
special event service a little more special
with the Billie Car.




RailSentry Now Protecting
Broadway Crossing

New Al technology RailSentry has been
deployed at Broadway in Burlingame, and
will soon come to Churchill Avenue in Palo
Alto.

Holiday Train Delights
Thousands

Caltrain kicked off the holiday season as
the Holiday Train made its annual journey
down the Peninsula, collecting toys for
Bay Area families in need.

Birds of a Feather Take
Caltrain Together

Fans heading to the Dec. 10 Billie Eilish
Concert at SAP Center got to ride in style
on Caltrain’s dedicated Billie car, a first for

the agency.




Caltrain HQ Moving to
Millbrae

Caltrain will be moving to a new
headquarters in 2026 at the transit-rich
Gateway in Millbrae. SamTrans will also
be at the location.

Caltrain Running Christmas and
NYE Service

Just like Santa, Caltrain doesn’t take days
off. Trains will be operating on Christmas
Eve and Christmas Day, as well as New
Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day.

)

«++ Get All Aboard sent to your inbox | Subscribee ¢ ¢

UPCOMING EVENTS

e December 31 - New Year’s Eve - San Francisco Station
e January 9 - Caltrain Board Meeting - San Carlos Station

e January 20 - MLK Celebration Train - Multiple Stations



Join our team!

o Administrative Support Specialist
o Human Resources Analyst
¢ Train Control Systems Manager
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Forward All Aboard to your friends, so they can subscribe too!
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